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Peab renovates hotel in Vantaa 
 
Peab has been commissioned to renovate a hotel in Vantaa on the outskirts of 
Helsinki. The customer is Kiinteistö OY Haukipurontie (Keva) and the contract is 
worth EUR 13 million.  
 
The property Peab will renovate is a hotel building with seven floors and 271 rooms in all. 
The hotel was built in 1991 and extended in 2003. The project comprises renovating the 
premises and updating technical installations. The hotel’s main lobby will be modernized by 
opening up the space. The load-bearing construction of the hotel’s basement garage will 
also be refurbished.  
 
“We really look forward to working on this project. We have extensive expertise in hotel 
renovation and an excellent model for carrying out this renovation project,” says Ilkka 
Laakeristo, Region Manager Peab Finland. 
 
The project is a turnkey contract. Construction starts in December 2023 and the project is 
expected to be completed in February 2025. 
 
The project will be order registered in the fourth quarter 2023. 
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For further information, please contact: 
 
Ilkka Laakeristo, Region Manager Peab Finland, +358 40 767 6187 
 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 15,000 employees and net sales of SEK 60 billion. With a 
local presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday 
life where it’s lived. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. 
The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
 
 


